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WEBSITE DISCLAIMER AND PRIVACY POLICY 

WEBSITE DISCLAIMER 

Any use of the information outlined in Chatham Facial Plastic Surgery is for educational 
purposes only; it is not intended nor implied to be a substitute for professional medical 
advice. 

We are committed to the right to privacy for our patients and website visitors. When a 
person visits our website we may collect and track data from our site's server if the 
visitor completes an online “Contact Us” request form. To process your request, we may 
require that you provide us with personal identifying information. All information 
collected is held in complete confidence. It is our policy not to share the information with 
third parties for any reason, unless legally required to do so or as necessary to process 
your requests. 

HIPPA PRIVACY POLICY/REGULATION – FEDERAL GOVERNMENT 

Federal law, the Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act (HIPPA) of 1996, 
authorized the Department of Health and Human Services to adopt new rules to protect 
patient privacy.  Chatham Facial Plastic Surgery is in compliance with HIPPA rules. 

Notification is therefore given that Chatham Facial Plastic Surgery will not reveal to any 
person information about you without your permission.  Your information will never be 
sold or used for the purpose of advertisement. 

If you have any questions, please contact our Office Manager. 

 


